
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

September 9, 2023  
Monthly Meeting 

 
Meeting was called to order at 8:31 by club Vice President Andy Johnson. 
 
Members present: Sue – KD0JE, Nick – KB0GMQ, Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZAGail – AA0GV, Andy – 
KF0CSI, Aaron M – KT0Q, Terry R. – KF0ATX, Ron – N0ZQR 
 
The Minutes were read by Aaron. Ron made a motion to accept. Nick seconded. It was carried by the 
club. 
 
The Treasurers Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Dave to accept. Sue seconded. It was 
carried by the club. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Repeater Reports – 440 – The repeater seems to be running smoothly. Andy is restarting the computer 
every few days.  
 
DMR – The Turbo Group Reached out and has a 19ft antenna to go on the tower. We are working on 
the logistics of getting it up here and will work with Mike to get it up on the tower.  
 
73 site – Monty is working on fixing the APRS radio.   
 
Testing Committee – Testing was held on the 19th of November. There were no participants.  
 
Old Business 
 
Ham Fest – Ham Fest – D&L is coming. Aaron is starting preparations for requesting donations. We 
discussed the grand prize. Aaron made a motion that we spend up to $500 for the grand prize. 
Seconded by Dave. Carried by the group. One of those will be a DMR Radio. We discussed what things 
we can do differently. Terry R made sure we want to make sure that it is worthwhile for D&L. 
 
New Business 
 
Split the pot of $5 was won by Sonja who donated it to the club. 
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Future Dates 
 
The next meeting is October 14, 2023 
 
Bruce is teaching a CW class winter of 2024. Several club members are attending. Reach out for more 
information. 
 
Winter Field Day – January 27-28, 2024 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:13 am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 


